Dear Dr. de Dios Zornoza Gómez:

We would like to invite you to become a member of the AMANDA/IceCube neutrino astronomy group at the University of Wisconsin—Madison for the duration of your Marie Curie Fellowship. We will provide office space, access to computing, as well as the necessary travel funds and laboratory support to fully integrate your proposed research program into our ongoing programs. You will have full access to the AMANDA/IceCube data.

We look forward to collaborating with you.

Sincerely yours,

Francis Halzen

IceCube Principal Investigator

Hilldale and Gregory Breit Professor

Director of the Institute for Elementary Particle Physics Research

